
Notice for Class KG to V 

 

Dear Parents, 

Good morning,  

This is to bring to your notice about the announcement made by the 
Education Minister of our State not to conduct classes upto Class 5. 
Therefore classes for the students of Class KG to Class 5 will remain 
closed till further notice. 

  

Thank You. 

Sr. Nelia Mary 

 


